
 

Social Media 
Presentation for 
Parents  

The District technology 
leadership and school police 
will discuss some of the 
challenges and tips for 
parents related to social 
media and Internet use 

Holland Middle School 

Date: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 

Time: 8:30a.m. - 9:30a.m. 

Location: School Library 


